
Appendix III (Part 4e) 

 

Strategy or action plan to make our community more age-friendly 

 

To conduct a baseline assessment of the age-friendliness of the district: 

 

In 2017, a pilot baseline assessment of age-friendliness was conducted through the 

collaborated service learning project with HK PolyU to identify suitable indicators 

and methods in the measurement of age-friendliness in the local context that also 

allows for benchmarking with other regions/ cities. Through the collaborative service 

learning project with HK PolyU, baseline assessments of AFC will be conducted year 

by year. AFC ambassadors will be invited to participate in the elderly committee for 

sharing the views and recommendations in Yau Tsim District Council and/or working 

group meetings, which involves local governmental departments, professional and/or 

local leaders so as to recognize the voice of the elderly.  

 

Action plans will be formulated in the second half of 2017, which are based on the 

findings of “Building Age-Friendly Community in Yau Tsim Mong”, which is 

supported by Yau Tsim Mong District Council and launched by the working group of 

AFC. 


